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30th November 2022 

 
 

 
Dear all at The Worshipful Company of Shipwrights,  

 
On behalf of the Trustees and Beneficiaries of the Portsmouth Sail Training Trust (PSTT), I’d like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for awarding PSTT a grant of £2,000. Your continued and generous support will enable 
us to raise aspirations for young people – thank you so much.  

 
Absolutely everything PSTT does is driven by our belief that all young people have the ability to excel and succeed 
in life and work. Young people like Alfie.  
 
Alfie’s Story 
Alfie started attending PSTT back in 2018. Alfie used to struggle to control his emotions 
and sometimes found it hard to develop good relationships with his peers.  
 
Through PSTT, Alfie grew in confidence, gaining skills and qualifications which helped 
him to control his behaviour and realise that he was interested in exploring a career in 
the Navy. Alfie is now doing the Uniformed Services Course which will help him realise 
his dream of joining the Navy.  
 
The PSTT programme was where Alfie first realised he had a passion and talent for 
sailing. “The sailing programme really helped me to gain confidence. I can now control 
my feelings much better and have made new friends at college. I am enjoying the Uniformed Services Course 
which will help me work towards joining the Navy”.  
 
We could not be prouder of Alfie. We look forward to seeing him continue to grow into a confident and capable 
young man.  
 
The funding we receive from organisations like yourself enables us to support young people, like Alfie, and is 
vital to the continuation of PSTT. We truly appreciate your support. 

 
Together, we can raise aspirations for the young people of Portsmouth. Thank you.  
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Ruth Brady 
Fundraising Manager 
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